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22/07/2018  19:45:422018/2904/L NOBJ Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

Whilst this is a listed building it was remodelled with restored facades in 1985 so has few original if any original 

features.  The proposed new windows are a direct copy of the originals as installed in 1985 so the CGCA does 

not feel that this will cause any harm to the listed building and has no objection to this application.
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